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Dear Denver School,

Thank you to all of you lovely children that made an Easter Card for our
tenants.

You all put so much hard work and effort into them, and they were amazing.

The tenants really enjoyed receiving them and we have enclosed photographs
of all of the tenants and staff that received a wonderful card.

Again, thank you so much it was very kind and thoughtful.

Regards.

Everyone at Oakes Court.



